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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sir/Madam,   I read with disbelief, your proposal to eliminate a public open space for the purpose of increasing 
the housing within the Epping Forest Council area.   Jessel Green has provided my children many hours of fun, because 
of it's vicinity to our home, which they would otherwise not have access to, as we do not posses our own transport. I do 
believe there are a number of spaces, such as brown field sites that are currently available that could be considered as 
an alternative location for these houses. One of the reasons we considered Loughton as a place to call home was the 
availability of it's open spaces - in building on these, you remove the very reason for the areas suitability as an 
environment where children can thrive.   As a commuter into London, I was aware how the Central Line was at capacity, 
introducing a further increase in population without the necessary improvement to infrastructure will further 
exasperate the problem.   Kind Regards   …REDACTED…
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